Tiger Hills Softball
 Meeting
May 24th 2020
E-Meeting Via Zoom

Meeting was called to order at 7:00PM
Members Present:  Chris Rempel, Dana Bergman, Cheri Klassen, Asten McGill, Steve Preston, Myron Krahn, Allison Darby, Lindsay Hwainsworth, Robbin Anderson, Lindsay Wytinck, Kara Hildenbrand

New Business
· Season Suspension due to COVID-19 UPDATE
Whereas the 2020 Softball Season has been suspended by Softball Manitoba due to COVID-19, the Tiger Hills League met via ZOOM to discuss the current situation and what a possible season could look like.
At this time there is no information regarding status of the Softball MB application for Return to Play that THGMB is aware of.  
Discussion regarding what the season may look like:
· Maybe no league tournament, playoffs instead
· Maybe less competitive and more player development model 
Each organization is asked to gather an updated list of their registration numbers after further information regarding the season is made by Softball Manitoba.  Please then report those numbers to C Rempel. 

Next Meeting:  TBA                                                                                         Adjourned by C Rempel at 7:23pm

